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Explanation for Silence 

 

Digital Television Station KLML went silent due to transmitter issues on December 13th.  Due to the 
location of the transmitter site on a mountaintop, access has been limited.  It is anticipated that the 
station will be back on the air well in advance of the 30-day off air date.  In the event that the station is 
unable to resume operations on or before January 12, 2023, a request for special temporary authority to 
remain silent will be submitted.  


